
Lucidity Letter                                                                                                           May, 1982, Vol. 1, No. 3 

1 
 

Letter from the Editor 

 

I would like to welcome to the readership those of you who wrote and expressed an interest 

in Lucidity Letter in response to the announcements in Brain/Mind Bulletin, from the 

Society for Psychical Research and from other sources. This is the third issue of a quarterly 

newsletter which is provided free of cost and is designed to serve as a profes­sional forum 

for discussion on dream lucidity. Past issues are available upon request. As editor, I reserve 

the right to change or omit parts of submitted material in order to clarify. Extensive copy 

changes will be cleared with the contributing author. 
  

Original source: “Introduction Vol. 1, No. 3.” Lucidity Letter Back Issues, Vol. 1, No. 3, 

May, 1982, page 13. 

  


